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The Maine Cheerleading Coaches’ Association will be holding their Annual, 2010  Fall Conference on Sunday, November 7th at Lawrence High School in Fairfield Maine, from 8am-4pm.   In attempt to provide the Maine cheerleading coaches with the most recent requirements set by the MPA, we will be offering the Mandatory Rules Class right at 8 am.    In addition, we will be offering other informative topics offered by in and out-of-state speakers.  It will be a great day and we hope you can make it!

The Maine Cheering Coaches Association dues will remain $25 and the cost of the conference will be free for all association members.  Also, remember that all coaches need to be AACCA certified and you can now take that class online.  The website for more information on that is www.aacca.org  AACCA certification lasts for 4 years!  If you have any questions please feel free to contact us and we would be glad to help as best as we can!  

Kristie Reed – President of the MCCA -reedk@wightssportinggoods.com
Deb Lebel – Vice President of the MCCA – rlebel@maine.rr.com
Deborah Loveless- 2nd Vice President of the MCCA – DLoveless@sad17.k12.me.us
Rachel Coor- Treasurer of the MCCA – mvhscheer@yahoo.com

Melissa Burilla – Secretary of the MCCA – Burila@suscom-maine.net
Denise Gelinas – MPA National Federation Rules Interpreter & State Director of the National Federation Spirit Coaches Education – ggelinas@maine.rr.com
